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December 20, 2024 

Lt. Governor Sisneros, Tribal Sheriff Suazo, Governor Chavarria 

and  

the Tribal Administration Staff 
 Wish you and your family a Happy and Healthy New Year.  

(Photo by Tenika and  Heather Dasheno) 
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Hello, my name is Luciano Naranjo.  I 

am an enrolled member of Santa Clara 

Pueblo. My duties include Custodian/

Caregiver and transport for clients to 

various activities and outings.  I was 

recently hired by the Adult Care Pro-

gram and I look forward to working  
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Christmas Day Mass at Santa Clara Catholic Church  

at 9:00am 
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Tax Administration Department 
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